New Marlborough Cultural Council Meeting
8/24/23

A special meeting of the New Marlborough Cultural Council was held at the home of Didi
Sinclair to go over last week’s Burritt Day event. The meeting was called to order at 4:30 pm
Present were Didi Sinclair, Co-chairs Louise Yohalem and Wendy Miller, Lauri Abel, Jane Maser,
Kathy Potoski and Secretary Marjorie Shapiro.

Everyone agreed that this year's Burritt Day was a huge success, a true small town country fair.
We took in $2200 at the White Elephant Sale and made as much as we had in other years with a
net of $1600. Sales of tee shirts covered the cost of the items.

Wendy read Linda’s letter that outlined several small problems that could be remedied to
improve next year’s fair. The group discussed Linda’s suggestions. Far instance, events should
not conflict with one another, the possibility of getting a better sound system, volunteers are
needed to assist with the pet parade which is a three person job, a microphone for pet parade,
and assigning shifts for the day.

Forms were sent to vendors to supply feedback on their experiences. Wendy read the
comments she got from vendor’s which were positive on the whole.

The meeting adjourned at 5:30 pm.
espectfully submitted,

Marjorie Shapiro



